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ALUMNAE REUNION PLANNED OCTOBER 6 AND 7 

15 Religious of the Sacred Heart who served at the Convent of 

the Sacred Heart while it was in operation from 1956 to 1972 will 

return for a reunion planned for October 6 and 7. More than 200 

reservations have been received from former students and their 

parents. 

Alumnae of the Sacred Heart will gather for a box supper at the 

La Jolla home of Betsy Cunningham Manchester on Saturday night at 

6 p.m. Nostalgia events include the showing of a film produced at 

the former 2100 Greenfield Drive campus in El Cajon. 

Sunday's events include a Mass in Founders Chapel at the University 

of San Diego followed by breakfast in the patio. 

Alumnae who have not received invitations but would like to 

attend are asked to phone El Cajon's first principal Sr. Virginia 

McMonagle who is now Director of Constituents at the University of 

San Diego, 291-6480. 
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